
Diary Dates              

January 2022 

 

February 

11th  School closes for 1/2 Term at normal 
time 

21st School Opens Term 4 

 

Boughton PE Hoodies 
We currently have in stock all sizes of 
the Boughton PE Hoodies as obtained by 
the BSA. These are available to purchase 
via the school office and are currently 
priced at £20. (cash or cheques made 
payable to the Boughton School 
Association are accepted) 

 

Data Collection Sheets 
Thank you to all those parents who 
returned their data collection sheets last 
year, however there are still a number 
outstanding. Those that are, have been 
reissued this week. Please can we ask 
that these are completed, signed and 
returned as soon as possible so that we 
have the correct information regarding 
your child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               FRIDAY 14TH JANUARY 2022  

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  

Parking/Traffic 
Following numerous complaints 
from  local residents, we are again 
reminding parents about parking 
when dropping off and picking up. 

Out of courtesy and respect to our  
neighbours, please do not: 

 Obstruct or park across    
driveways 

 Use any driveways to pull onto 

 Use any driveways to reverse 
your car 

 Not to block the school car 
park entrance or use it to turn 
around in. 

 Not to use the staff parking at 
the front or rear of the school. 

 To not park on bends 

 To refrain from parking or 
dropping off on Zig Zag lines or 
by the traffic calming measure. 

Please could all our parents/carers 
ensure that they park safely and 
sensibly. 

We urge any parents with concerns 
about parking to call 101 to report 
any  incident directly as well as 
making the school aware. 



BSA Christmas Raffle 
The BSA would like to thank all those 
who donated prizes or bought raffle 
tickets last term. They have managed to 
raise £340  after costs.  
If you are interested in being part of the 
BSA or helping in anyway please do make 
contact  via email to 
admin@boughtonacademy.co.uk  
your details will then be passed to the 
BSA committee. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Cool Milk 
Cool Milk is available to all children 
across the school. If your child has        
recently turned 5 you will need to       
register and now pay for their milk. 
Please visit their website : 
www.coolmilk.com for further               
information. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


